
KIDS Volunteer Opportunities 
We have opportunities to serve during all three service with our Infants – five-year-olds. If you are interested 
contact Renee Schneider at rschneider@riverlawn.org. No experience required! Students seventh grade and up 
are welcome to help!  

KIDS & Students begin meeting Wednesday 
After the Christmas break, KIDS BreakOut and  students IMPACT will resume meeting this coming Wednesday, 
Jan. 17 from 6:30-8 P.M. If you’re looking for ways for your child to be more involved at Riverlawn, this is the 
perfect opportunity. Both KIDS and students ministries are relaxed, fun, and feature strong Biblical teaching. For 
more information, contact Renee Schneider at rschneider@riverlawn.org. 

Three Strands Marriage Night 
Our Three Strands Marriage Night will be here before you know it! It will be 6-8 P.M. on Saturday, Feb. 17 in the 
Fireside Room. We host multiple nights like this throughout the year to help couples strengthen their marriage, 
no matter where the marriage relationship is. We will have all new material, so don’t worry if you missed past 
Three Strands. Contact Rosalie Hinckley at rhinckley@riverlawn.org for more information! 

WOW Bunko Night 
Come join the women of Riverlawn for a night of Bunko! This dice game is easy to learn and fun to play, so 
come hang out, meet new people, and catch up with old friends. It will be Thursday, Jan. 18 from 7-9 P.M. at the 
Coffee Bar. 
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Heskett Center Family Night 
To battle the winter blues, we are planning an all-church fun day at the Heskett Center on the Wichita State 
campus. It will be Sunday, Jan. 21 from 5-7 P.M. There will be activities for every age. For those who feel young, 
there will be swimming, climbing wall, basketball, and wally ball. For the older crowd there will be pickleball 
and bingo. Board games for every age will be available. We want to bring our entire church family together for a 
fun evening! 

Champion Meetings 
If you’re the parent of a student, head to the Youth Room on Friday, Jan. 26 at 6:30 P.M. for a Champion Meeting. 
This will be a time for you to learn more about how to disciple your children at home. Contact  Renee Schneider 
at rschneider@riverlawn.org or at 316-838-9388. 

Community Hour Classes 
We have many classes meet on Sunday mornings at 9:30 and a few that will begin in the coming weeks. 
- Mark Posson will lead a Financial Peace University class that begins today in Room D-1. FPU gives strategies to 
be financially successful. 
- The Legacy Journey will be led by Derek Ackermann and is for anyone that’s gone through FPU before and 
wants to learn more about how to do well with money. It will meet in Room C-2 beginning today. 

Dollar of the Month  
This month’s Dollar of the Month will go to Family Promise, a program to help homeless families get back on 
their feet. Boxes are located throughout the building, so if you see one, feel free to give any amount. 
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